
All responses must be submitted online or postmarked by May 5, 2023!

School Planning 

COMMUNITY SURVEY
Lewiston-Altura Public Schools has spent the past year exploring options to improve 
operating efficiencies and identifying projects to update our school facilities. To gather 
ideas and feedback, the District has held community engagement sessions and met 
with a task force, made up of parents, staff and community members. Before a plan is 
finalized, the District wants to give all residents an opportunity to provide input through 
a community survey.

Please participate in the School Planning Survey in one of the following ways:

ONLINE. Scan the QR code to the left with your phone camera or visit 
bit.ly/communitysurvey_LASD to complete the survey online.

PRINT. Download and print the survey at www.lewalt.k12.mn.us. Once complete, drop off 
or mail to Lewiston-Altura Public Schools, 100 County Road 25,  
Lewiston, MN 55952.

MAIL. Call 507-523-2191 + Option 4  to have a survey mailed to you. Once complete, 
drop off or mail to Lewiston-Altura Public Schools, 100 County Road 25,  
Lewiston, MN 55952.

Scan the QR code below 
or visit the website link 

to complete the  
survey online.

bit.ly/communitysurvey_LASD



Lewiston-Altura Public Schools 
100 County Road 25 
Lewiston, MN 55952

WE WANT TO HEAR  
FROM YOU!

Please take the School Planning Survey 
by May 5, 2023!


